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Dated: 26/07/2018

To,

The Secretary
The BSE Limited

P J Towers, Dalal Street,
Mumbai —400001

Dear Sir,
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In continuation to our letter dated 25th July, 2018 and pursuant to

Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements),

Regulations, 2015, please find attached herewith the copy of the

Newspaper cutting published on Thursday, 26th July, 2018 in both English

and Bengali Edition in Business Standard and Sukhobar w.r.t notice of the

Board Meeting Scheduled to be held on 13.08.2018.

This is for your information and record.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

For Mallcom (India) Limited
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Twinkle Pandey .‘ _ :5
Company Secretary
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